
 
 

HUMBOLDT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

PURSUANT TO CALIFORNIA GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 54974 

 

Date Posted:  MARCH  8, 2022 

 

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT IS REQUIRED TO 

HAVE OR APPOINT A REPRESENTATIVE SIT ON THE NORTH COAST RAILROAD 

AUTHORITY BOARD OF DIRECTORS, AND DOES HEREBY DECLARE THAT A 

VACANCY EXISTS ON THE NORTH COAST RAILROAD AUTHORITY BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS.  THE VACANCY IS DUE TO THE TERM EXPIRATION OF THE NCRA 

BOARD MEMBER RICHARD MARKS EFFECTIVE MARCH 10, 2022. 

 

APPLICATIONS MAY BE REQUESTED FROM THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OFFICE 

BY CALLING 476-2390 AND MUST BE FILED WITH THE CLERK OF THE BOARD OF 

SUPERVISORS IN ROOM 111 OF THE COUNTY COURTHOUSE, 825 5th STREET, 

EUREKA  

 

PERSONS APPOINTED TO THIS BOARD WILL BE REQUIRED TO FILE 

STATEMENTS OF ECONOMIC INTEREST AS REQUIRED BY THE FAIR 

POLITICAL PRACTICES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA. 
 

 

TRACY DAMICO 

Deputy Clerk of the Board  

pc: Main Library 

 


